


 

 

 
 

Conakry, 24/06/2006 
 
To His Excellency the Minister 
of State responsible for Internal Affairs 
of Territorial Administration and  
Decentralisation 
Government Spokesperson 

 
Subject: BSGR Guinea – Meeting with Your Excellency 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that BSGR Guinea has set up in Conakry. Indeed, the office is 
currently being fitted out and will be operational in a few days. 
 
The programme for exploration of the zones of Simandou North and South has been drawn up as 
follows: 
 

• A comprehensive geophysical reconnaissance of both sectors; 
• Establishment of an exploration camp in Simandou North and South; 
• The start of a 22,000m drilling campaign over both sectors; and 
• The implementation of a sampling and analysis programme for both sectors. 

 
With regard to the use of local labour, with the exception of the office of BSGR Guinea in Conakry, 
between 50 and 100 jobs are planned for unqualified or semi-qualified staff. Furthermore, depending 
on availability, Guinean geologists will be employed on the project. 
 
Following this information, we would like to meet you, Your Excellency, so you can help us follow 
the usual procedure to meet the people under your supervision, such as the Governors, Prefects, Sub-
Prefects and Community Leaders. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Managing Director Country Manager 
BSGR (Guinea) Limited BSGR (Guinea) Limited 
 
Marc Struik Asher Avidan 
 
 
BSG Resources (Guinea) Limited Akara Building, 24 de Castro Street, Wickhams Cay I, Road Town, 

Tortola, British Virgin Islands 


